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Weekly Newsletter 

Back to School Fun Day Lunch 

We will be having a special fun day lunch on Thursday 7th October to celebrate 
being back at school. For one day only, our Catering team will provide a special 
menu of a beefburger or vegetarian sausage and chips for the children to enjoy 
with their friends. Please pre-order your child’s lunch on the School Grid.  

New Menus 

Our Catering Team provide a selection of tasty, nutritious meals every day. The 
menu for next week is shown below. Please book (and pay where appropriate) on 
the School Grid. 

Christmas Cards 

Shanklea children will bring home copies of their Christmas card 
designs with an order form as part of the “Cauliflower Cards” 
initiative shortly. You can then order and pay for cards, mugs, gift tags 
and gifts online directly with Cauliflower Cards.  

YOU DO NOT NEED TO RETURN ANY PAPERWORK OR MONEY TO SCHOOL.  

Orders made before 12th October 2021 will be delivered free of charge to school. 

Morrisons – It’s Good to Grow 

If you or anyone you know shop at Morrisons, you may wish to consider supporting 
Shanklea earn free gardening equipment for use at school. Thanks  



 

 

What are the children learning at school – curriculum overviews         

Thank you to everyone who has completed the Parent View questionnaire we sent out earlier this term. It is really 
helpful to get your feedback. A few people noted that they would like more information about what their children 
are learning.  We will email families a copy of the curriculum overview for their child this term this week. As 
always, these may also be viewed on our website at www.shanklea.northumberland.sch.uk           

Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee Morning 

All members of the Shanklea community are invited to attend a coffee morning at the 2nd 
Cramlington Scout HQ at Ann Welfare Ground, Cramlington on Saturday 2nd October, 10-
12noon.  

Shanklea Superstars 

We are very proud of Will W who has achieved another stripe on his belt at Jiu Jitsu this 
week. He continues to work extremely hard to develop his martial arts skills. Well done 
Will!  

Congratulations to Jonathan and Anthony M who ran the Mini mile in the Children’s 
Cancer run and raised £140 for this fantastic charity. Well done! 

 

 
      

                      Congratulations to the Shanklea Stars of last week 

                       Catherine O         Sienna D       Layla M          Maya S       Lewis N         Freya D          

                                                       Blake A        Leila C        Blake M         Sam S           Layton G                 

                                                                 Daniel J           Matilda C             Jamie R       Daniel M 
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